
Delaware Art Education Association

Hanby Elementary School

Wilmington, DE

May 20, 2014 6pm

Meeting Minutes

Attendance: Milton Downing, Jennifer Boland, Mary Jane Long, Linda Dillon, Patricia Fairchild, Carolyn Czipoth, Stephanie Silverman, Don Becker, Patrika Wellington.

1.  Mary Jane motioned that we approve the April Minutes, I seconded it and all approved.
2. President’s Report: Stephanie volunteered to review links sent to us by Ariana Long who asked they be posted on our website.  As the meeting progressed, Stephanie noted that most might not be appropriate and when she explained that they were sales pitches, we all agreed and decided the links would not be posted.
3. Treasurer’s Report: Beth was not in attendance so no report.
4. Awards/Banquet Committee: Jen received two nominations for Art Educator of the Year.  Natalia was nominated.  Stephanie offered to contact heads of independent schools for additional nominations.  Stephanie was nominated by Jen Boland as regional secondary art educator of the year.
5. Membership Committee:  We have four lapsed members according to our recent online report.
6. Youth Art Month Committee: There was a nice reception at AI Dupont Hospital for Milton’s student show there.  Stephanie looked into having an art show at the Darley House Gallery on June 17th for a statewide show.
7. Scholarship Committee: still defunct.
8. Conference Committee:  Don and Linda will meet on June 25 to plan for October 3.  We discussed a theme to include the New National Standards and ordering a copy of the poster for all attendees.  Mary Jane suggested Linda Popp as a guest speaker and Linda will make a form for teachers to volunteer to teach a workshop after the schedule is made.  
9. Professional Development/Clock Hours Committee:  All call for presentations at monthly meetings.
10. Public Relations Committee:  nothing to report.
11. Research Group: Mary Jane sent out two surveys rather than three.
12. Open Forum: This fall Delaware State University is offering a new program: New Media in Arts: classes in music technology, mass communication and web design.  As of July 1, Don will assume his new role as Director of Graduate Program in Fine Art.
13. Next Meeting: Tuesday, June 17 at 6pm, The Tatnall School art room.

